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Testimony on SB 1503

SB 1503 is just one more effort on the part of Oregon’s Democrats to grease the 
bloated, inept, and clearly deceitful OHA. 

1503 once again stacks the deck and loads the dice to guarantee that the “research” it 
funds will reach the conclusion the Democrats are paying for. No one who supports 
constitutional rights need apply.

Guns are bad, guns cause suicide, the rights of Oregonians need to be further eroded.

We are going to go way out on a limb here and predict that the stooges at the OHA are 
not going to conclude that criminals should be locked up, we should stop handing out 
needles to junkies and maybe, just maybe, it would make more sense to explore why 
people are committing suicide than spending all our time on one single method of doing 
it.  (And if by some weird twist of fate they did conclude that you can bet the results 
would be hidden.)

But the fact is, neither OHA nor Oregon’s ruling party really give a damn about why. If 
we can use the tragedy of a person’s death to promote an agenda, we sure as hell 
won’t let it go to waste.

SB 1503 is just another in a long list of Democrat scams in a state that is disintegrating 
under their rule.
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